Wycombe Wanderers Women - March 2022 
· The Firsts have now finished their season. The team are awaiting a few other results from elsewhere for the final league position. 
· The u18s came out on top in the final winning 4-1 over Moretonville meaning they’re the 2021/22 Berks & Bucks girls u18s winners 🏆⚽️. They will be invited to a WWFC game in due course and do a half time lap of honour presenting the trophy to the Adams Park crowd. 
· Wanderers TV came along to training on Wednesday 16th. They spoke to WWW ambassador Emily, coaches and player interviews. A big thank you to Phil Catchpole (WW Audio & Broadcast) for coming along. Head to wwfc.com for the free to view feature! 
· Sponsorship opportunities are available if anyone is keen on helping the club. We have sponsorship available for shirts, teams player sponsors and match sponsors. In return, you get Logos on both club and trust websites, featured in match reports and videos, media coverage of logo/company and plenty more! Please email Nigel Kingston on nigemart2019@gmail.com if you would like to know more. 
· We’re also looking for new players to join our teams ahead of the new season. If you have played at steps 4 or 5 in Women’s football, we would love to hear from you! 
Please email Nigel on nigemart2019@gmail.com if you would like more information.
 Emily Isaac, WWW Ambassador, 21.03.22
